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WEST SAN GABRIEL VALLEY ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS® DELEGATES TO GO ON TRADE 
MISSION TO TAIWAN, MALAYSIA, INDONESIA AND THE PHILIPPINES 

San Gabriel, CA. July 21, 2015. Delegates from the West San Gabriel 
Valley Association of REALTORS® are traveling overseas on a trade mission 
to establish and enhance relationships with local real estate 
Associations in foreign countries. The delegates will be visiting the 
Chinese Association of Real Estate Brokers (CAREB) and local Associations 
in Taiwan, the Republic of China; the Malaysia Institute of Real Estate 
Agents (MIEA); the Asosiasi Real Estate Broker Indonesia (AREBI) and 
Aliansi of Real Estate Agen Indonesia (AREA).  In addition, the delegates 
will be attending the International REALTORS® Conference in Manila, 
Philippines.  The entire trade mission will be from July 21, 2015 to 
August 9, 2015. 

The delegates will be learning about local economic updates and real 
estate markets in each country they visit. 

In 2009 the National Association of REALTORS® (NAR) appointed the West 
San Gabriel Valley Association of REALTORS® as the Ambassador Association 
to Taiwan, the Republic of China. The Ambassador Association works 
closely with a President’s Liaison and Regional Coordinator to expand 
global real estate business opportunities. 

The delegates representing the West San Gabriel Valley Association of 
REALTORS® Global Business Council (GBC) on the trade mission are 2015 
WSGVAR President Tom Berge, Jr., GBC Co-Chairs Yin Bihr (President’s 
Liaison to Indonesia) and Gigi Lee (President’s Liaison to Taiwan), Ling 
Chow, Luis Hong, Margaret Tsay, George Wong and Sophia Wong. 

The West San Gabriel Valley Association of REALTORS® is a trade 
organization with over 2,400 REALTOR® Members. Its mission is to advocate 
and enhance the interests of REALTORS®; to promote adherence to the 
REALTOR® Code of Ethics and professional competency of members; to 
safeguard and preserve private property rights, always mindful of 
cultural backgrounds within our communities. 
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